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Please Check Against Delivery

Statement by Ms. Gladice Pickering – Legal Attaché, during the Interactive Dialogue on the Universal Periodic Review of Denmark, 21 January 2016, 09h00 – 12h30

Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Denmark to the 24th Session of the UPR and commends them on the presentation of their national report for this review. 
We commend Denmark on the efforts undertaken to promote and protect the rights of children through the amendment of various laws, including its Nationality laws, during the period under review. We however remain concerned about the solitary confinement of children and recommend that Denmark limit the use of or abolish solitary confinement of children. 
Namibia is further pleased to take note of the amendment of the Danish Integration Act and the Aliens Act in 2013, which aims to improve the conditions for refugees and migrants. 
Namibia would like to recommend:
1. That Denmark ensures that the best interests of the child are fully considered when deciding on asylum applications. 
2. That Denmark takes effective policy measures in order to combat racism; intolerance, stereotypes and unlawful attitudes against ethnic and religious minorities and to take legislative measures that prohibit hate speech. 

We wish Denmark all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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